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From 30 June 2020, we began accepting submissions on our 2020 unbooked taxi fare review via 

Engage Victoria (www.engage.vic.gov.au). On this website, people were given the opportunity to 

send us a response to a set of questions we provided. 

 

1. General comments on our draft decision paper 

Regional taxi zone 

Covers the areas of the Bellarine Peninsula and Torquay, an area around the fringe of the 

metropolitan zone that covers Melton and Bacchus Marsh, Sunbury, Gisborne, Riddell's 

Creek, Romsey, Macedon, Mount Macedon, Woodend, Whittlesea, Wallan, Wandong, 

Kilmore, Broadford, St Andrews, Yarra Glen, Dixons Creek, Healesville, Launching Place, 

Warburton, Emerald, Gembrook, Pakenham, Pearcedale, and small blocks surrounding 

each of the following towns and cities: Mildura, Swan Hill, Echuca, Horsham, Shepparton, 

Benalla, Wangaratta, Wodonga, Hamilton, Portland, Warrnambool, Colac, Bairnsdale, Sale 

and Maffra, Warragul and Drouin, and the La Trobe Valley, including Moe, Morwell, 

Traralgon, and Churchill. 

 

Question 

Why do taxis from 13CABS and SILVER TOP have a flagfall of $4.20 when operating in 

Sunbury when other companies have a flagfall of $3.60? 
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